General Education Committee Report

For Faculty Senate Meeting, May 15, 2020

Informational Item: The General Education Committee met to address the Spring 2020 General Education Review on Tuesday, April 28 at 1:00 p.m. via BlueJeans.  The committee discussed the content of the review report, updated our outside reviewer, Dr. Kyle Dalpe from WNC, on our Gen. Ed. work over the past five years and determined the committee would meet again on Tuesday, May 12 to look at the review draft and discuss finalization of the report prior to the end of the term.

